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Police Dept Press Release Regarding Suspicious Death in Dexter

Dexter, Missouri - On June 28, 2018 the Dexter Police Department activated the Stoddard
County Major Case Squad regarding a suspicious death at 1117 N. Mulberry in Dexter.
The deceased was identified as Jimmy Lynn Casey, 66, Y/O white/male of Dexter,
Missouri.

An autopsy is scheduled for Friday, June 29, 2018.  If you have any information regarding
the investigation please contact Capt. Trout or Lt Mills at the Dexter Police Department.

"More information will be released once the autopsy is performed," commented Chief
Trevor Pulley.  "We will send out another press release."
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